
NEWBUILD NEWS
Lisburne school- February 2023

Hello! 
Welcome to February’s 
addition of our new build 
newsletter.  As you can see 
from the image to the left, work 
is progressing nicely. The size 
of the building is incredible.

Update Get in touch
If you have any questions or queries 

regarding the new build we will endeavour to 

answer these where possible. Please get in 

touch by emailing: 

newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk

As you are aware there has recently been a fire within one of 

the buildings at the new school. There is currently an 

investigation being undertaken and we will share any updates 

as we receive them. We have been reassured that work is 

continuing on other aspects of the building. 

Did you know? 
Our two teaching blocks are being 

designed based around our themes: 

Ocean and Jungle. Décor, furniture 

and class names will all reflect the new 

themes


